„Terms of reference“ – EGEA working party „exhaust extraction“

Installing exhaust extraction systems in workshops protects the health of the staff working there. 

To take care that an exhaust extraction system is working 100% correct, it is important to know much as possible for the different applications.  

Depending of the work at the vehicle you will have different kind of exhaust volumes, temperatures and possibilities to capture the source where the exhaust is coming from.

You have different rulings for the European countries when it comes to exhaust extraction systems. This will change in the future and the European rulings will be more and more harmonized. 

The work at the vehicles is the same in each different country, same with the healthy risk for the workers. 

An EGEA “working party” could be an excellent tool to create a European standard for using exhaust extraction systems. These “working party” and there experts can work together with the right committees from the EU parliament to develop the right and useful rules for using exhaust extraction systems all over Europe with the same standard.
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